The University of Bristol  invites applications from data scientists/quantitative geographers for a 36-month fixed funding (with the possibility of further funding) postdoctoral research associate position to support two research projects in the School of Geographical Sciences. 

Deadline for applications: 3 January 2019
The ESRC-funded Quantifying Cities for Sustainable Development project aims to develop new methods for generating representative survey data in urban areas at minimal cost. The need for such methods is particularly acute in low- and middle-income countries where data scarcity and rapid demographic change limit the accuracy of traditional data sources and volunteered geographic information. The methods developed will be piloted in a city in Pakistan in collaboration with local partners. 

The second project, An Interdisciplinary Approach to Understanding Past, Present and Future Flood Risk in Viet Nam, is jointly funded by the ESRC, NERC, Newton Fund Vietnam and NAFOSTED.  A key objective of this project is to establish a reliable method for generating high-resolution social vulnerability data from remotely sensed imagery. The successful candidate will hold a PhD (or be near completion) in a relevant field and should have extensive experience working in at least one of the following areas: 

Analysing remotely sensed imagery in open source software, such as Python or R; or
Analysing geographical census and survey data in Python or R. 

The candidate may also have experience using QGIS in tandem with an open source computational environment. A background in urban analytics or computational social science is desirable, as is a working knowledge of spatial sampling techniques. The successful candidate will join the world-leading Quantitative Spatial Science (formerly Spatial Modelling) research group at the University of Bristol, the Jean Golding Institute for data science, and benefit from our institutional partnership with the Alan Turing Institute. We strongly encourage international applicants. 

For further information please contact Dr Sean Fox sean.fox@bristol.ac.uk 

The closing date for applications will be 23:59 on Thursday 3rd January 2019.
Click here for more information: http://www.bristol.ac.uk/jobs/find/details.html?nPostingId=28994&nPostingTargetId=104115&id=Q50FK026203F3VBQBV7V77V83&lg=UK
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